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August 28, 1995

Elena Ruth Sassower, Esq.
Coordinator

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc.
Box 69

Gadney Station

White Plains, NY 10605

Dear Elena:
Thank you for your letter of August 22nd and your good wishes. I will be sure to review

the court papers and the general area to which you made reference in your letter, and discuss the
subject with our next executive director.

With best wishes to you.
JDF/sam
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